 
In history, will continue to study Massachusetts history.  The chapter on “The Puritans” is next,  then we will move into the American Revolution.  

In Writing, we will talk about how to make a message clear, discussing ways to edit your own work. 


Book Reports – 

The next round of book reports will be a Non-fiction book report. I will send home a form and an agreed on date for presentation with your child.  Please write me a note if you have misplaced the date or need an idea for this report.  The book can be a book from home or the library. I have provided a form, however, please feel free to use an idea from my website or help your child word process your own.  




Thanks to all the volunteers and donations of the materials for the gingerbread houses.  Also, thank you for your wonderful donations to the classroom and the Needy Fund for the month of December. I certainly couldn’t do it without you!

January 19th –  Martin Luther King Day  
No school for students

Curriculum-  We will be finishing Chapter 4 starting Chapter 5 in Math. This chapter covers using multiplication in Algebraic Patterns, Multiplication Strategies and the Distributive Property.
In Language Arts, the New Unit III entitled, “People and Nature” will cover stories including, “The Gardener,” “Pushing Up the Sky,” “Night Letters,” “A Symphony of Whales,” “ and “Volcanoes.”
Many Science themes will be integrated into this unit.

Wish List:
Wipes, and paper towels
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